



## MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP LAND PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD SITE VISIT

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP LAND PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD

Board Member Mary M.G. Helmbrecht Board Member Frank Hatfield Board Member Jon Mayes

Board Member Margo Smith
Board Member Mark Stephens
Board Member Steve Webster

FROM: James Kielbaso, Chair

The Land Preservation Advisory Board Members will be touring a portion of Lake Lansing North's prescribed burn areas, deer exclosures and deer-resistant garden on Friday, October 5 at 10 am.

## **Meeting Location:**

We will meet at the neighborhood park entrance on Wild Ginger Trail. If you are heading north on Marsh, take a right on Lake Drive (just past the log cabin looking veterinarian office), follow that around to the north-east side of the lake and hang a right on Woodwind Trail. Woodwind Trail leads to Wild Ginger Trail and the park entrance.

This site tour event is for discussion only and although a quorum of the Land Preservation Advisory Board may be present, there will be no decisions made at this time. The site tour will be held rain or shine. Please wear boots (expect to get wet feet) and mosquito repellant.

cc: Jane Greenway, Parks & Land Management Coordinator

Clerks Office Bulletin Board HOM-TV Website

**Emailed to Commissioners** 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact Meridian Township by writing or calling the following: Gerald Richards, Township Manager, 5151 Marsh Road, Okemos, MI 48864-1198 (517-853-4250) - Ten days notice required.